
 

 

February 28, 2023 

 

The Local Choice Program erroneously sent you a Continuation of Coverage/COBRA notification. You 
would have received the notification via mail dated February 15, 2023. The notifications were generated 
due to a process failure on our end. The process failure has been rectified and we are confident that this 
will not happen again in the future.   

Your medical and pharmacy coverage has not been terminated and you will not experience a lapse in 
coverage.  

There is no further action required of you. You will also receive a letter via mail reiterating the contents 
of this email. 

On behalf of The Local Choice Program, we apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused and 
thank you for your patience. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Local Choice Team 


